
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Newsletter Date 

3/6/2017 

It’s Tax Time - Wait! Before you file 
your taxes, would you consider donating 
what you would otherwise pay in 
Arizona state tax to support students at 
Emmaus? Learn more at www.acsto.org 
or stop in the office. 
 

ACSTO 17-18 Applications – are now 
available online on www.acsto.org .  We 
ask that all parents with a child in PreK 
– 7th grade go online and fill out the 17-
18 application by March 31st. 
 

Spirit Day – Our next Spirit Day is 
tomorrow, Tuesday, March 7th.  It is 
Crazy Hat/Ugly Tie Day.  Wear your 
craziest hat or find a really ugly tie! 
 

Mother/Son Movie Night – will be held 
this Friday, March 10th, from 6 – 9 pm in 
the Fellowship Hall.  Dinner will be 
served, there will be drawings for prizes 
and the movie, The Secret Life of Pets, 
will be shown.  Please sign up for this 
fun event in the office. 
 

Spring Break – is Monday, 3/13 – 
Friday, 3/17.  There is no school or 
Extended Care for Preschool – 8th 
grade.  Classes resume on Mon, 3/20. 
 

Baseball Outing – We will be attending 
a Spring Training baseball game on 
Thursday, March 30th. Information 
permission slips were sent home last 
week and are due back to your child’s 
teacher tomorrow. (Tuesday, March 7th) 
If you need another form or have a 
question, please speak with your child’s 
teacher. 
  
Lenten Worship/Fellowship Dinner –  
Lent is the time where we follow our 
Savior to the cross and reflect on our 
Savior’s sacrifice for us. For the 5 weeks  
Wednesday evening worship services 
will be held at 6:30 pm. Before each 
service there will be a light supper at 
5:45 pm. The Jr. Choir will sing this 
Wednesday, 3/8.  Please join us!  
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All School News 
 

  

Basketball – Our final tournament was 
held over the weekend.  Congratulations 
to our girls’ team for taking 2nd place and 
our boys’ team for taking 4th place.  We 
especially congratulate them on using 
their God-given talents and playing in a 
Christian manner. 
 

Please turn in your washed uniforms by 
the end of this week.  
 

Shootout – On Friday, March 24th, we 
will be having our annual Emmaus 
Shootout starting at 1:45 pm. The 
shootout is an opportunity for all our 
students (pre-school-8th) to have a fun 
afternoon shooting baskets for points, 
and also enjoy food & fellowship. Our 
Shootout is used to help raise funds to 
support our sports programs and to 
allow us to purchase items that are not 
in our budget. In the past we have used 
these funds to purchase student and 
teacher laptops, woodchips, and a 
sound system. Information and donation 
forms were sent home today. 
 

*** Please help your child find family, 
friends, and/or co-workers to help 
sponsor them for our upcoming 
Shootout.  Forms with the donors 
listed should be returned to school 
by Wednesday, March 22nd. They will 
be given back to students after the 
shootout so that you then can collect 
from the sponsors. 
 

We are looking for people to help during 
the shootout.  We need score keepers 
at each basket, ball retrievers and 
concession stand helpers.  If you would 
be willing to help in any of these areas 
please call or stop by the office or talk 
with Mr. Kaiser.  Thank you in advance!! 
 

Shootout Concession Stand 
Donations – We are asking for 
donations of items to be sold at the 
concession stand during the shootout. 
Sign-up sheets are out by the parking 
lot. Please help if you are able.  

Upcoming Events 
 

• Tue, 3/7 Spirit Day 
Crazy Hat/Ugly Tie 
Day  

• Tue, 3/7 Hot Lunch 
Hot Dog 

• Wed, 3/8 5:45 pm 
Fellowship Dinner 

• Wed, 3/8 6:30 pm 
Lenten Worship 

• Fri, 3/10 8:30 am 
Chapel  

• Fri, 3/10 Hot Lunch 
Mini Chimis 

• Fri, 3/10 6-9 pm 
Mother/Son Movie 
Night 

• Sun, 3/12 Worship 
8:00/10:30 am  

• Mon – Fri, 3/13-17  
No School      
Spring Break 

• Wed, 3/15 5:45 pm 
Fellowship Dinner 

• Wed, 3/15 6:30 pm 
Lenten Worship 

• Sat, 3/18 4:00 pm 
Explorers Meeting 

• Sun, 3/19 Worship 
8:00/10:30 am 

• Mon, 3/20 Classes 
Resume 

Upcoming Sports 
 

• Fri, 3/24 1:45 pm 
Basketball Shootout 

• Track 

Like us on 

Facebook 
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Board of Education    
 

Mike Naumann (chairman) 
porkchop.naumann@gmail.com  
847-207-0411 
 

Eric Coda  eric.coda@yahoo.com   
602-301-5761  

John Little  jlittle1774@gmail.com  
480-259-9168  

Marc Gantenbein  mgantenbein@cox.net  
602-788-8639  

Chris Suhonen chsuhonen@aol.com 
602-320-6869 
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Chapel - Our Chapel service will be held on 
Fridays at 8:30 am.  Parents are encouraged 
to join us if it works into your schedule. Mission 
envelopes are sent home every Thursday for 
chapel on 
Friday.  Please help teach your child that it’s 
not the amount that you give in chapel that is 
most important; it’s a way for them to say 
thanks to God for all the things He has given 
us.   
 
 

We collected $464.06 for Living Savior 
Preschool in Missoula, Montana.  Our  
last mission project for this school year is 
going to Beautiful Savior Early Learning 
Center in Topeka, Kansas.  Our total mission 
offerings so far are $36.64.  
 

Please join us for worship - Our  
weekly church services are on Sunday at 8:00 
and 10:30 AM, with Bible Study for children, 
teens and adults at 9:15 AM. We’d love to 
worship with you! 
 
 

 
 Mylz R  3/7 
 Scarlett S 3/10 
 Mason R 3/15 
 Mr. Plocher 3/17 
 
 
Pastor, Teachers and Staff 

 

Office: 602-843-3853 
Fax: 602-942-4924 
Website: EmmausLutheran.com 
 

Pastor 
Pastor Else: 602-548-3127 
 

Principal 
Mr. Plocher: 623-328-5070 
 

Teachers 
Mrs. Plocher: 623-328-5070 
Mr. Kaiser: 623-330-7003 

Ms. Hintz: 480-290-4167 

Mrs. Kaiser: 623-330-8003 

Mrs. Easley: 602-256-7425 

Mrs. Else: 602-578-8408 

Mrs. Schulz: 602-843-4664 
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